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Residents invited to have say on Cunningham Highway

e The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) seeks community feedback on
safety upgrades for the Cunningham Highway between Warwick and Inglewood.

e Proposed improvements include road widening, hazard removal, intersection
upgrades, and double barrier line marking, with three minor intersections to be
closed.

e The Queensland Government has allocated $16.89 million for the project, with design
completion expected by August 2024, followed by construction tenders.

The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) is inviting the community to have their
say on proposed safety upgrades for the Cunningham Highway between Lyndhurst Lane,
Warwick, and the Millmerran-Inglewood Road intersection in Inglewood.

Residents and road users are encouraged to share their views on safety concerns for this
section of the highway.

The project is currently in the detailed design phase, with community feedback helping to
shape the final design solution.

Community input is valuable in ensuring these upgrades meet community needs and
improve road safety.

The Queensland Government has allocated $16.89 million for the design and construction of
these safety upgrades under the Targeted Road Safety Program.

Proposed improvements include:

. Road widening

. Removing roadside hazards

. Intersection upgrades

. Installation of double barrier line marking

Additionally, the project will result in the closure of three minor intersections: Link Road
(northern leg), Meiklejohn Road (east and west), and Warrabah Road.

Detailed design is expected to be completed by August 2024, after which tenders will be
called for construction.

Quotes attributable to Transport and Main Roads Regional Director Bill Lansbury:

“Community consultation is open to everyone who uses the Cunningham Highway or lives in
this area.

"We would like to hear from residents, business operators and highway users to help us
make informed decisions when designing safety improvements for this section of the
highway.

"Your comments will help us to understand the issues you face.
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"TMR will consult with stakeholders most likely to be affected by the design project over the
coming months.

"Once the detailed design process is complete and we have a solution, we will move into the
construction phase."

All road users of the Cunningham Highway at this location are encouraged to have their say
by emailing DownsSWR.Office@tmr.qgld.gov.au, or calling 07 4639 0777.

For more information about the project, visit www.tmr.qld.gov.au, and search Cunningham
Highway (Warwick - Inglewood), safety upgrades.
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